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WKP/Cor/Single System Operator

VIA FACSIMILE
January 6, 2000

Mr. Robert H. Hobbs
Director, Regulatory and Government Affairs
West Kootenay Power Ltd.
P.O. Box 130
Trail, B.C.   V1R 4L4

Dear Mr. Hobbs:

Re:  West Kootenay Power Ltd.
Single System Operator Report

Thank-you for your letter of December 23, 1999.  The Commission accepts that correspondence as
sufficient to satisfy the direction at page 30 of the Transmission Access Application Decision.

The Commission also accepts WKP’s proposal to submit a second report by June 30, 2000, setting forth
the particulars of the model contemplated by British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority and WKP for a
single system operator in British Columbia.

Yours truly,

Original signed by:

Robert J. Pellatt
CBL/cms
cc: Registered Intervenors - WKP Transmission Access Application


